
*****NOTICE***** 

SOUTH WEBER WATER 

IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT CUSTOMERS 
 

On March 17, 2021 Gov. Spencer J. Cox issued an Executive Order declaring a 

state of emergency due to drought conditions. 

South Weber Water Improvement District (SWWID) receives Davis and Weber 

Counties Canal Company (D&W) water shares from Weber Basin Water for its water 

supply.  D&W is reducing the amount of water they deliver per share from 6 acre-feet  

(1 acre-foot = 326,000 gallons) to 3.69 acre-feet due to the extreme drought conditions.  

This means SWWID will receive a 40% reduction in its water supply this season.   

SWWID has leased additional D&W water shares and is also purchasing additional 

water from Weber Basin Water in an effort to lessen the reduction in water from these 

drought restrictions.   

Despite these efforts, SWWID must implement the following water restrictions this 

season: 

 

• Customers may only water once per week until June 1st 

 

• Customers may only water twice per week from June 1st to Sep. 1st 

 

• Customers may only water once per week after Sep. 1st  

 

• Agricultural Users/Farmers need to reduce usage by 20% 

 

• Even numbered houses may water Monday and Thursday 

 

• Odd numbered houses may water Tuesday and Friday 

 

• No watering on Wednesday, Saturday or Sunday 

 

• Please mow your lawn at its highest mower setting 

 

• Mulch your grass clippings – they will help decrease evaporation  

 

• Do not water between 10 AM and 6 PM 

 

• Please check our website at www.southweberwater.com for any changes 

 

We encourage all users to use water wise conservation practices.   
 

SOUTH WEBER WATER 

IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT  


